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Senator FAULKNER: We know from the evidence provided, which I hope was accurate—
because obviously not all the evidence provided previously was accurate—that one sold for 
$2,500 and one sold for $2,488. That is what was provided at the last estimates round.  
Mr Kenny: That is what we told you last time.  
Senator FAULKNER: Yes. And that is correct?  
Mr Kenny: We will confirm that for you, because I do not have with me a copy of the 
invoice or of the journal entry where the money came back into DPS. 
 

Answer 

1 DPS initially received $2,500 for one table and $2,488.88 for the other.  

2 All Bids has since informed DPS that $2,500 had been paid to All Bids for the 
second table—however, due to an error in calculating the sale price plus 
buyer’s premium, All Bids had underpaid DPS by $11.12 for the second table. 
All Bids has undertaken to reimburse DPS for that amount. 

  


